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THE Centenary Year OF Rotary
September is New Generations Month
President’s Report

****************************
Greetings Fellows,

Another interesting guest speaker last week. Bob Jury spoke on property auctions and from my observations everyone present was impressed.
This brings me to thank once again Richard Horwood who has taken on the job of programmes and is doing an excellent job.

DG Lloyd Roever has requested for each member to lobby their local State MP to persuade Bob Carr to support the RI Convention in Sydney in June 2012. This would give local Clubs an amazing opportunity to attend an International Convention without the traveling costs.

The convention would also generate several millions of dollars into Sydney so we should all be supporting RI in this venture.

On Friday evening I attended a zone Presidents meeting at Bankstown Sports Club. Zone Chairman, John Heslop chaired the meeting and several interesting items came up at the meeting and I will introduce you to these as the weeks progress.

One of the main items spoken about was that of exchange students. If any member is willing to host an exchange student for a time please see me for further details.

Congratulations to Kevin Beltrame who has organized for five young people to attend RYLA. This is a wonderful Rotary initiative and as its name suggests is an enriching and rewarding experience for those who attend. We will have our five RYLARIANS address the Club at an appropriate date.

This week’s guest speaker is Tony Stewart, local Member for Bankstown who will speak on his recent trek on the Kokoda Trail to support father Chris Riley’s “Youth off the Streets” organisation.
This is an optional partner’s night for those who would like to attend. Tony will accept on the night, a cheque from our Club to support Youth off the Streets.

Don’t forget members, Christmas cards are available from Alan Petersen.

“MORE NEXT WEEK”, and until then,
LET’S CELEBRATE ROTARY.

President Keith.
This Week’s Guest Speaker

****************************
Tony Stewart
‘Walking the Kokoda Trail’

Congratulations

****************************
Birthdays

10/09/2004


Penny True

14/09/2004


George Helou

Anniversaries

NIL
Last Week’s Speaker

****************************
Our Guest Speaker last week was Bob Jury who was introduced by Bob Templeman. Bob Jury’s topic was ‘Auctioneering and the Property Market’.
Bob has been in the real estate business for 25 years and although he has mainly auctioned real estate, he has auctioned a variety of goods including race horses. Bob has a degree in Land Economics and worked for Raine & Horne.  He now operates as a free-lance auctioneer, mainly in the Western Suburbs of Sydney.

A former resident of Strathfield, Bob says that the auction market in Strathfield is probably the strongest in Sydney with the Inner West of Sydney accounting for 20% of the Sydney auction market. An auction is the most successful method of selling property as the method introduces a sense of urgency and open competition. Bob disagrees with the media insistence on auction clearance rates as a measure of real estate activity as many auctions may result in a sale before hand or a later sale.

The word ‘auction’ is derived from the Latin word ‘auctio’ meaning to increase. Probably the first sizable auction was held in ancient Rome when the Emperor of the Roman Empire was determined by an auction. 
Bob was thanked by Joe Saad.
Last Week’s Meeting

****************************
Announcements
From President Keith:-

· Xmas cards are now available.

· Strathfield Rotary Caps are still available for purchase

From Secretary Tony:-

· DG Lloyd Roever thanked the Club for the welcome he received when visiting the Club

· The RI Report on Action Booklet is now available for review
From Director Paul Giammarco

· Thank you to members who attended the dinner dance on Friday 27th August.

· Orders for Xmas puddings and cakes are now being taken.

· A Christmas Raffle will be run by the Club this year to be drawn at the Carols by Candlelight

From Ray McCluskie

· The Historic Melbourne Cup will have 24 historic horses as starters for the cup with each horse to have a Past President draw to ride each horse.

· Harley Tarrant has produced the form guide for the Historic Melbourne Cup. The first six horses had their Past President Riders drawn:-

· Archer
ridden by
Terry Rohan
· Carbine ridden by
Keith Stockall
· Poseidon ridden by
Peter  Manenti
· Poitrel ridden by 
Angelo Franco
· Windbag ridden by
David Croft
· Nightmarch ridden by
Steve Taylor
From Steve Taylor:-

· Steve announced a proposal to arrange tickets for Neil Diamond’s concert in March 2005 and for the Tom Jones/John Farnham concert in 2005.  Expressions of interest were taken from the members.
STOP PRESS NEWS FROM STEVE

Steve was only able to secure six tickets in total for Neil Diamond on Friday March 11th, before his departure, and they are accounted for. More tickets will be released as well as extra shows on Tuesday (7th Sep) and members are advised to do their own booking if they want good seats.
It took Steve two hours waiting to get onto the internet site (Ticketek,) and now only single seats are left.

Raffle

The raffle raised $166. 
The first and second prizes were donated by Janelle Watson.
1st Prize George Hallworth – $100 DJ’s Voucher
2nd Prize Ted Ingall – $50 DJ’s Voucher
3rd Prize Ted Ingall – Dinner next week
Statistics 

Allan Petersen used ‘SCRATCHIES’ drawn by Peter Foss, George Hallworth, Peter Manenti and Roger Vince to advise-

16 Apologies

9 Non-Apologies

$85 raised by the Corporal at Arms last week.

Coming Events

****************************
John Taylor Memorial District Golf Day

Thursday 14th October. Open to all Rotarians and friends, Contact Ray Wilson.

Cirque de Soleil

Tuesday 19th October at Fox Studios. $99 pp. See Steve Taylor

Historic Melbourne Cup

Wednesday 20th October at the Golf Club. See Ray McCluskie for details.

Transfer Meeting to Rhodes Waterside

Wednesday 27th October. Partners’ Night with a tour of the development prior to the official opening. 60 guests have accepted.
‘We Will Rock You’

Cancelled
Movie Night at Burwood GU
Thurs., 11th November to see Bridgette Jones Diary II, costing $20pp. See Joe Campisi

Pride of Workmanship Awards
Wednesday 24th November 2004.at the Golf Club.  See Connie Galletta. 
Club Christmas Party

Wednesday 1/12/04.

Carols by Candlelight

Saturday 18th December. See Joe Campisi.

Neil Diamond Concert
Friday March 11th, 2005. Tickets already allocated.
District 9690 Conference 

18th – 20th March 2005 at the National Convention Centre Canberra. Contact Conference Chairman Ted Ingall.

STOP PRESS

The Club Booking is for 20 rooms and 1 suite. The membership booking is for 20 rooms and 1 suite.

Should the Club booking be increased??

We have 30 Rotarians attending plus 24 Partners/persons. TOTAL 54.

We have 6 Rotarians making their own accommodation arrangements included in our totals.
Next Week’s Meeting
Beverly Carlyon

“Financial Planning”

Humour from Our Members
****************************
What You Didn't See in the Movies


(from Steve Taylor)
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